Uniden Engineering Services
216 John St.

P.O. Box 580

Lake City, SC 29560

Phone (843) 374-3852

Fax (843) 374-8393

September 5, 2002

To: Federal Communications Commission

Attention: Mr. Steve Dayhoff

Subject: Reply to Correspondence Reference Number: 23841

Applicant: Uniden America Corporation

TYPE OF EQUIPMENT: 5.8 GHz Cordless Telephone
FCC IDENTIFIER: AMWUC789
731 CONFIRMATION NO. EA691615

Dear Mr. Dayhoff:

Please accept my response to your Correspondence Reference Number 23841. Also,
please accept my sincere apologies for causing you extra work on this project. Ihave
detailed a reply for each of the items noted in your email.

Item 1 - Evidently, this exhibit became corrupted. Also, I noted from the test lab that the
actual page numbering do not correspond to the actual exhibit. I am uploading a new
exhibit, called "Portable SAR report pages 52 to 69.pdf". This should replace the
existing Portable SAR report pages 54 to 73.

Item 2 - Noted

Item 3 - Evidently, this file became partially corrupted in that my "keep" file was
showing this page as blank. Thank you for bringing this to my attention. A new file
called "Resubmitted Graph 12 Base SAR report.pdf” should satisfy this matter.

Item 4 - I have submitted a letter from APREL Laboratories concerning this matter. This
should be self-explanatory, but contact me if this is a problem.

Item 5 - There are two files (Recipe for handset SAR liquid.pdf & Recipe for base SAR
liquid.pdf) which are contained in existing files. However, I believe that these will
satisfy your concerns for this matter.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please contact me if you have further
questions or need any additional information.

Regards,
2R/

R. Haynes
ice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs




